
Dear Sir/Madam`  
In response to your letter of 29 January 2010, our NGO (Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum) 
submits as follows:  
 
We do not have any website. Published articles/commentaries etc. can be taken up by any 
website anywhere for reproduction in the light of Right to Information.  
 
We have more than once in the past submitted to the Committee what projects we have done. 
Other questions are inconsequential  
 
Submitted by  
General Secretary  
Asian-Eurasian HumanRights Forum  
30/01/2010 


